
 

 

 

 
 
Cricket Supporters’ Group Monthly Report 
 
 
 

 First 2015 CGS meeting held on 4th Feb 
 2014 Summer Wrap Up: 

o BNJCA season started on Oct 11th and the St Pauls teams in all teams 
are doing well. 

o Students in Year 7 represented St Pauls in Milo T20 Blast. The team 
progressed to be crowned the State Champions at Allan Border Oval. 
The team eventually made it to the become Runners Up in the National 
Comp that was held in December in MCG. This was a great experience 
for the boys who left Melbourne with some lifetime memories. Thanks 
to Mr Tim Hughes. 
 

 2015 Matters: 
o TAS cricket is underway and teams are progressing very well 
o Identified the need to upgrade Year 6 pitch from concrete to synthetic 

and also refurbish worn Year 7 synthetic pitch. Request for funds will be 
via proposal to Association from 2015 Fair proceeds and fund raising 
after the UK commitment is over.   

o Generic emails are in use now. All correspondence will be received and 
sent using this email address. 
   

 England Tour Parent meeting held on 11th Feb 
o Fund raising for approved projects is underway  
o Touring group parents have started organising the 2015 Awards Dinner 

Evening to be held at Kedron Wavell RSL on 28th March 6pm 
o Awaiting decision from Association regarding 29th March Holt Bolt.  

 
 Next meeting 4th March 7pm - Library 

 
 


